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For Immediate Release 

Monday, January 18, 2021 

  

Joint Statement from Monroe County Executive Adam Bello and  

Public Health Commission Dr. Michael Mendoza 

The Monroe County Department of Public Health is expecting an allocation of approximately 1500 doses 

of the COVID-19 vaccine this week, which is enough to fulfill previously scheduled appointments of 

essential workers. These vaccinations will take place at our clinics at the County Fleet Center and the 

Rochester Riverside Convention Center through Wednesday. Any worker who has an existing 

appointment at the Monroe County Fleet Center for later this week will be contacted by MCDPH with 

updated information about their appointment. At this time, we are not in a position to offer additional 

appointments until more vaccine becomes available. 

Per New York State’s directive, MCDPH will continue to prioritize essential workers, and will make 

additional appointments as soon as supply allows us to do so. 

Our goal has been to ensure Monroe County’s capacity to administer the vaccine outpaces the available 

supply.  We’ve reached that point this week, and hope that additional supply becomes available as 

manufacturing and distribution increase. 
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Media inquiries:  

Steve Barz, Director of Communications 

SteveBarz@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 410-0935 

 

Meaghan McDermott, Deputy Director of Communications 

MeaghanMcDermott@monroecounty.gov  

(585) 469-4365 
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